
BRIAR ROAD ALLOTMENT HOLDERS ASSOCIATION 

Volunteer Morning and Seed Swap – Sunday 17th March 2019 

 

Dear Plot Holders, 

Spring is nearly here and it’s time to be getting ready for the new season. Why 

not come along to our seed swap  and volunteer morning this weekend? 

Sunday, 17th March at 11am? 

This year we are combining the volunteering with a Seed Swap which we will hold 

in the Communal Hut. Come along with any unwanted seeds and help yourself to 

seeds that others bring. Don’t be put off if you have no seeds to swap because 

you can still take part and could give a small contribution for your seeds 

This time of year there are lots of jobs that we need to do on site, so if you 

could spare us a couple of hours it would be really helpful. On these occasions 

there is always such a lovely community spirit and it is really enjoyable.  

We’re also hoping to dig out one of the communal compost heaps, so come and 

give us a hand and bring a bag for some FREE COMPOST! 

 

Site Security – Please remember to lock the site gates as you enter and leave – 

we’ve had a few concerns raised by plot holders and neighbours recently about 

the gates being left open and people being spotted on site who shouldn’t be 

there. Sadly, we’ve also had rubbish brought in and dumped from outside which 

we then have to try to dispose of. We want our plot holders and neighbours to 

feel safe, so please make sure the gates are locked at all times. 

 

Many thanks and hope to see many of you on Sunday 

Kind regards 

Gill 

BRAHA Chair 


